
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church
Greeneville, Tennessee
Stated Session Meeting

March 29, 2015

The monthly meeting of Session, at which a quorum was present, was held at the church on 
Sunday, March 29, 2015 at 7:00PM. Present were Moderator Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt, elders 
Jimmy Lister, Kimra Crocker, Janice Roberts, Charles Brumley, Charlie Harmon, Paul
Burkey, Lisa Balabas, John Morrell and Sandra Carter.

John Morrell opened the meeting with devotion and prayer.

Minutes from the January 25 Stated Session Meeting, February 8 Called Session Meeting
and February 8 Congregational Meeting were approved as distributed.

Moderator Wyatt reported on his activities for February and March 2015.

  Treasurer's report February    March         Year to Date

Collected $7,738.00 $ $15,220.00
Needed to meet budget $7,881.54 $9,851.93 $15,763.09
Difference (-$143.54) (-$543.09)

Committee Reports:

Christian Education – Bible school is scheduled for June 8-10

Evangelism – Lisa recently attended Cumberland Presbyterian Church to observe their
                       Wednesday night youth program to get ideas on how to expand our

                                   youth program.

Mission Interpretation and Stewardship – The committee met in February and reviewed
                                    the annual special list offering.

Youth – The committee met and have planned a youth agenda schedule for the upcoming
                          months of 2015.

New Business:

Lisa Balabas, Elder Commissioner, reported on the Stated Presbytery meeting
which was held on March 7, 2015.



Holy Week Community Services have been planned. Brian Wyatt and the TRPC Choir
will be leading worship on Palm Sunday evening March 29 at 6:30 pm at Love's Memorial
UMC. Timber Ridge will host the community service on Maundy Thursday, April 2, and 
will provide communion and refreshments for a fellowship time afterward.

Memorials have been made in memory of Jeanette Cross for $335. The session discussed
which fund to deposit the memorials in since it was not designated in the letter. Paul made
a motion seconded by Charlie that the MIS committee execute where the money be deposited 
and how it should be spent. All were in favor.

Having no further business, Janice made a motion, seconded by Kimra that the meeting
adjourn.

Moderator Wyatt closed the meeting in prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Carter Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt
Clerk Moderator


